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Westinghouse A Westif@ouse 9151 Ramsey Road

Hittman Nuclear "'an mm. %w 2195
(301) 9M- 5038

Incorporated

Re: 1189 October 29, 1984

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Director, Division of Licensing
Washington D.C. 20555

Reference: Tuskegee Institute AGN-201 REACTOR

Dear Sir:

The purpose of this letter is to request additional information on
the decommissioning and decontamination of the subject reactor. Please
mail information to me at the letterhead address, above.

Sincerely,

Y N
Dennis A. Wilkie
Manager, Strategic Programs
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cc: John Vassar
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